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February 23 Moms’ Bible Study

February  27 Senior Life Day Trip

February  28 Amplify

March 2 Hope Always-Dr. Matthew Sleeth

March 3 Senior Life snActivity

March  5 First Wednesday

March 6 Voices of Victory

March 8 One Mile Prayer Walk

March 9 Deacons Meeting

March 13 Joy Luncheon

March 16 Discover Heritage

March 17 Delight Bible Study

March 20 Voices of Victory

April 1 Senior Life Day Trip-Catfish House

April 3 Voices of Victory

April 6 Kid’s First Sunday-Vaughn Road Park

April 12 Rally for the Galley

April 13 Deacons Meeting

CONTACT OUR STAFF
Dr. Teman Knight........................................teman@hbcm.net
Pastor
Kenneth Loomis.......................................kenneth@hbcm.net
Worship & Senior Life Minister
Dr. Jennifer Foster....................................jennifer@hbcm.net
Discipleship & Administration Minister
Fredrick Harris..........................................fredrick@hbcm.net
One Mile Missions Minister
Alana Robinette...........................................alana@hbcm.net
Preschool & Children’s Minister
Zac Caldwell....................................................zac@hbcm.net
Student & Recreation Minister
Ashley Loomis...................................ashley@heritagecdc.net
Child Development Center Director 
Shane Spiers...............................................shane@hbcm.net
Facilities Superintendent
Michelle Rhodes.....................................michelle@hbcm.net
Financial Ministry Assistant
Kelly Douglas................................................kelly@hbcm.net
Pastoral Ministry Assistant
Becky Cox....................................................becky@hbcm.net
Worship & Senior Life Ministry Assistant
Ruth Nichols..................................................ruth@hbcm.net
Discipleship & Administration Ministry Assistant
Nanci Berch.................................................nanci@hbcm.net
Personal Trainer & Fitness Coordinator
Debe Armstrong....................................reception@hbcm.net
Receptionist

LAST WEEK AT HERITAGE
February 16, 2025

Weekly Budget Income			   $24,421
Weekly Budget Income Required		  $30,921
Year to Date Actual Budget Income		  $210,243
Year to Date Actual Budget Expenses	 $194,449

Legacy Fund

$289,007

Memorials

Given in Memory of  Maerene Wise
to the Music Ministry & Senior Adult Ministry

Given in Memory of Geary Powell
to the Legacy Fund & Deacon Benevolence Fund

Given in Memory of James Hall
to the Dr. Earl Hall Scholarship Fund
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Connect Camp 2025
Registration is LIVE. We can’t wait to host the best week 
of summer on our campus July 14-18 for children who 
have completed kindergarten through 8th grades.
To register for camp:
•	 Get the coupon code from Alana or Jennifer for 

Heritage members. The price for Heritage members 
is $75.

•	 Go to connectcamps.com/montgomery and follow 
the links.

To support camp:
•	 PRAY: Set your alarm for 3:34 and pray for Connect 

Camp.
•	 GIVE: We need scholarships for food and camp fees. 

Give in-person or online. Mark your gift Connect 
Camp.

•	 SERVE: Visit the display in the worship center 
hallway. Sign-up to serve.

Connect Camp happens because YOU PRAY, YOU 
GIVE, and YOU SERVE so that we can CONNECT with 
unchurched families in our city.
Moms’ Break 
Join us for “Moms’ Break” on the 4th Sunday of 
February. We will enjoy coffee, treats, and journey 
through the book “Gospel Mom: How to Make Biblical 
Decisions and Discover the Mom God Created You to 
Be” by Emily Jensen and Laura Wifler. We will meet at 
2pm in the Prayer Hall. Contact Alana Robinette for more 
information. 
Senior Life Day Trip
On Thursday, February 27 the Senior Life group will be 
making a trip to Red’s Little Schoolhouse for lunch. You 
don’t want to miss out on this yummy southern lunch 
and a quick stop at Sweet Creek afterwards. The bus 
will leave at 10:15am and return to the church around 
2:00pm. Seats on the bus are first come, first serve.  Sign 
up in Lifegroups will begin on February 16. Contact Becky 
Cox for more details. 
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Hope Always: A Special LifeGroup Together
On Sunday, March 2 at 9am, Dr. Matthew Sleeth will be 
sharing about being a force for life in a culture of suicide. 
Across all generations, there is a mental health crisis in 
our culture and in the church. Dr. Sleeth will teach us 
how to recognize and respond to mental health crises. 
This LifeGroup is for all adults, but especially parents, 
grandparents, or guardians. We will have a donut 
breakfast at 8:45am and begin LifeGroup at 9am in the 
FLC. For more information, contact Jennifer Foster.
Senior Life snActivity
On Monday, March 3 from 1-3 in the FLC, the Senior 
Life adults are back to playing dartball, but we are also 
adding tables for any of you who want to play table 
games.  There will be decks of cards and dominoes 
available, but feel free to bring your own games as well.  
Snacks will be provided.
First Wednesday: Speed Friending
If you are in your 20s-40s, you are invited to First 
Wednesday on March 5 at 6pm in the FLC. We’ll be 
speed friending! Speed Friending is a chance to meet 
new people in a low-pressure setting. Come ready to 
laugh and meet new friends.
One Mile Prayer Walk
Join us as we prayer walk several neighborhoods in 
our One Mile on Saturday, March 8. Meet in the FLC at 
9:30am. Contact Fedrick Harris for more information.
Discover Heritage
Are you new to Heritage? Are you considering joining our 
family? We would love to get to know you at Discover 
Heritage on March 16. Come eat breakfast, meet our 
staff, and learn about our ministries. It’s FREE. We’ll meet 
in the Oasis at 8:45am for breakfast. Reserve your place 
by March 10, 2025 on hbcm.net/events. Children will go 
to their regular LifeGroups. Contact Ruth@hbcm.net for 
more information.
Love Loud Food Collection
March is our month to collect food for Love Loud. 
Grocery carts will be located around our campus for 
you to leave your gifts of non-perishable food items and 
hygiene products. They especially need condiments, 
cereals, canned goods, and boxed dinners. Contact 
kelly@hbcm.net for more information.


